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o Current enrollment numbers as of July 30, 2024 (please not that 
many calls and visits have been taking place these past two 
weeks and enrollment will be a constant changing number!)  
 
GSRP PK – 14 enrolled for 20 slots 
Young 5’s K – 11 
Kindergarten – 56 
First Grade – 72 
Second Grade – 63 
Third Grade – 62 
Fourth Grade – 89 
Fifth Grade – 73 
 

o Summer school started on July 29th.  We have 74 (K- 5 students) 
attending out of the 91 registered as of July 30th.  A big thank 
you to Mrs. Krohn, Mrs. Rimmer, Mr. Miller, Miss Szaroleta, 
Miss Jaskot and Mrs. Lietaert teaching the summer program and 
Mrs. Nadolny, Miss Kruse, Mrs. Hoffman and Mrs. Chontos as 
the para-pros assisting in the classrooms. 

o Many staff have started to work in their classrooms to prepare 
for the parents and students visiting at the open house on Aug. 
28th.   

o We are excited to welcome Mr. Will Green as the new resource 
room teacher for grades 4 and 5.   
 

 


